
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
US ARMY PUBLIC HEALTH COMMAND (PROVISIONAL) 


5158 BLACKHAWK ROAD 

ABERDEEN PROVING GROUND MARYLAND 21010-5403 


MCHB-CG-RSO 9 June 2011 

MEMORANDUM THRU U.S. Army Medical Command (MCHO-CL-WI 
LIC-GaC¥~amek), 2748 Worth Road, STE 25, Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234-6025 

FOR U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I, Licensing Assistant Section, 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch, 475 Allendale Road, King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

SUB~IECT: Licensee Name & Secondary Point of Contact Change for U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission Radioactive Material Licenses BML 19-09880-01, 5MB-707, 
and SNM-860 
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1. Request that U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Radioactive Material 
Licenses BML 19-09880-01, 5MB-707, and SNM-860 be updated to reflect the following 
change: Licensee: Department of the Army, United States Army Public Health 
Command (USAPHC), MCHB-CG-RSO. 

2. Reason for the change: Title of the organization has been changed from the United 
States Army Center for Health Promotion and Preventive Medicine to USAPHC. 

3. The secondary point of contact for the three licenses should be changed from 
Mr. Stephen L. Kistner, who retired from the organization, to Mr. John J. Resta, who 
replaced Mr. Kistner and is the current Deputy to the Commander. 

4. All other elements on the current licenses remain the same. 

5. The point of contact for this action is Bethany Hope Webb, USAPHC Radiation 
Safety Officer. Ms. Webb can be reached at (410) 436-7602-::.;.._--, 

',.TIM . ADAMS 
Brigadier General, USA 
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This is to ac~owledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

t if'(~II ,and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed . 

.-/ ;(HeJ.iI). 1'1· "ft'bc-OI/.>~Hd- ;0'7/>;"'/7'" i6:., 
~	There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o 	Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number >75"~o7 / ~7>fwt>'f 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. r7>fi:C'I 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


